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DECEMBER 2020 
 

MDHHS COVID-19 Vaccine Provider Resources 

Dear Providers, 
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) is committed to slowing the spread of 
the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). To support these efforts, MDHHS has created a resource page 
on their website to give providers access to the most up-to-date information on the COVID-19 vaccine.  
 
Some of the resources included are vaccine information for providers, webinars, and links to the Centers 
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidance, instructions for enrollment into VaccineFinder, and 
more. 
 
Please visit the MDHHS COVID-19 Vaccine Provider Guidance and Educational Resource webpage at 
www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/0,5885,7-339-73971_4911_4914-545768--,00.html.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
Meridian 
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